
 

Bulletin #1 
2020 Rally in the 100 Acre Wood 
January 22, 2020 
 
To: All Competitors 
 
Subject: Entry Limit 
   

We are thrilled by the huge amount of interest beyond the entry limit of 75 listed 

in the Supps.  We will consider expanding the field. 

Entry is still open but as of now only the first 75 entries will be accepted.  Other 

teams will be waitlisted.  We will inform your team if you’re on the wait list and 

will let your team know by March 2nd if your entry is accepted. 

Teams currently entered may transfer their entry to a different driver than listed. 

All teams currently entered that won’t be able to make it are encouraged to 

withdraw as soon as possible by sending an email to curt@100aw.org so we can 

let the waitlist know.  Entry refunds are per section 4.3 of the Supps. 

 

Thank you, 
Curt Faigle 
Chairman 
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